
Appendix C (iii) 
 
From: Garfield Short <GShort@northantsfire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 19 November 2021 11:27 
To: Julie Scott <Julie.Scott@northnorthants.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 21/01364/LAPREV The Angel, 8 Carrington St, Kettering 
 
Julie, 
 
As I pre-empted earlier in the week. I have had no response from this premises with regard to the 
fire safety section of the licence review. 
 
In light of this I am unable to give any feedback other than they were unwilling to work with us. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Gary Short  

Fire Protection Officer 

 
Community Fire Protection 
Tel: 01604 797114 
Email: gshort@northantsfire.gov.uk 
Address: Darby House, Darby Close, 
Wellingborough, 
Northants, 
NN8 6GS 
Website: www.northamptonshire.gov.uk 
Find us on Twitter: @NFRSBizsafety 
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